
Shareholders, 

  

Nice to see many of you on the New View Surgical investor webinar yesterday 
afternoon. For those of you not able to attend, the call was recorded and can be viewed 
using the link and passcode below.  Feel free to reach out if you have any comments or 
additional questions that did not come up during the Q&A session.  

  

The team is immediately focused on updating the VisionPort and getting back to the 
LMR in a timely manner.  I’ll be keeping you updated on our progress via future 
webinars and newsletters. 

  

https://us06web.zoom.us/rec/share/mjN5Z24M-
_4wjw3bdApYDm86tP_E2BISxyWZ7cYUl2FP5AF4R4ersZcsjuWv_6_P.5lKSahLiJPFbk
xK1 

Passcode: 7lG5YV?* 

  
All the best and thank you for your continued support of New View Surgical.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bryce Klontz 
President & CEO 
New View Surgical, Inc. 
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